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General Order # 1,017
                                          March, 2016

March 2016 Meeting

                          DATE:           Friday, March 18th, 2016

                         LOCATION:   Iron Workers Hall 195 Old Colony Ave.

                                         South Boston between Damrell & D Streets  

                                          Nearest Box 7237 Old Colony Ave & Damrell
                         TIME:            2000 Hours

                         PROGRAM:  An Evening with Mike Boynton, noted fire 
                                               Apparatus photographer.
January Meeting

Revere Chief Doherty gave the members a fascinating and colorful program about Revere’s response to a tornado that touched down in Revere in July 2014. Many problems were faced and overcome by the RFD.  Chief Doherty also spoke about his experiences as Chief of Revere as he is retiring this year. 53 members and guests were in attendance.
Guest Speaker

 Member Michael Boynton is a life-long resident of the Bay State, growing up and living for many years   in Franklin with later stops in Walpole and now Bellingham. While in Franklin, he served on the Franklin Town Council for two terms and was instrumental in the growth of the Franklin Fire Department in the mid-1990’s to best serve that Town’s rapidly growing population. Michael started the process with the 1993 Fire & EMS Services Committee which he chaired. In the ensuing seven years, that department doubled in size and opened its first fire substation on King Street, all while Michael participated each step of the way. Michael’s career in the public sector began in 1990 with the Norfolk County Sheriff’s Office, and later entered municipal management with Administrator positions in Mendon (2 years), Sutton (4 years), Walpole (12+ years), and now in Medway since 2014. On a personal level, Michael’s interest in the fire service has been strong since his early years, and since 2005 has run one of the area’s largest fire hobby websites, MassFireTrucks.com. He has visited every firehouse in Massachusetts and Rhode Island, at least once each, and has individually photographed nearly every piece of municipal fire & EMS apparatus in both states, as well as several fire units throughout the United States. Michael is a graduate of Fairfield University and holds a Masters of Public Administration from Framingham State College. As noted, Michael currently resides in Bellingham with his wife (and roadie!) Donna.  
New Member 
Members will be asked to vote on membership for Mr. Ken Burnham
Good and Welfare

Congratulations to members Michael Boynton, Robert Fitz Jr. and John Galla for their recent photos that were published in the March April issue of Fire Apparatus Journal.
Member Steven Walsh has had some health setbacks in his recovery.

Weather Cancellation

I hope that the way that this winter is going, this will be the last reminder for cancellations! Meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out. 

Ham & Bean Supper

Friday May 20th Box 52 will host its second Ham & Bean Supper. The event will once again be held at Protection No. 2 in Newbury. Our guest speaker will be noted Chicago area fire photographer and Lawrence native, Mr. James Regan. Tickets are $10.00. See Treasurer Wilderman for tickets. Get’em fast!
Reminders

Meeting Friday March 18th, 2016 2000 hours

Iron Workers Hall

Presentation by Michael Boynton
Get tickets for the Ham & Bean Supper Friday May 20th
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